
Esbjerg  23-03-2018

Dear Agrisen Export

Regarding the find of pesticid in test of spring onion with lot number 
1-442-552, You have to comply to the Regulations that exist for import into the EU. Agrisen Export have to 
update your procedure and go through your control systems to find where the mistake has happen and 
update your control system so we can avoid situations like this in the future

Regards

Diana 

Thailandia Import   


